
575 US Highway 250    •    Greenwich, OH 44837   •     (419) 962-1515    •    MapMinistry.org 

 2019 Issue 6  

Come Visit! 
Your Missionaries to 

the Amish 

Joe & Esther Keim                       

Savannah, OH 

(419) 651-6813  

jkeim@mapministry.org 

Velda Miller 

New Beginnings 

(419) 651-8437 

velda@mapministry.org 

Samuel & Polly Girod 

Bennington, IN 

(419) 631-5162 

samuel@mapministry.org 



575 US Highway 250  

Greenwich, Ohio 44837 

Non-Profit  

Organization 

U.S. Postage 

Permit No. 188 

Ashland, OH 

Receiving duplicate mailings? 

Please note your correct name and address and return all 

labels to the address above 

Moving? 

Please send us the new address. 

Not interested in the MAP Update? 

Please let us know and we will remove you from the active list. 

We would like to welcome a new 

Girod into the world! Deborah Dawn 

Girod arrived July 15, 2019,  

weighing in at 8 pounds, 7 ounces, 

and was 21 inches long. 

Deborah joins her three sisters—

Rebecca (5), Loretta (3), and Joanna 

(2), and her two brothers— Malachi 

(4) and Jethro (1). 

Congratulations, Samuel and Polly! 

Yoder’s Tours 

My name is Arlen Yoder, and I was 

hired in February 2019 to be the 

grant writer at Mission to Amish 

People. I worked over twenty-eight 

years in community mental health 

before retiring in February. My wife, 

Dee, and I have been involved with 

MAP for about twelve years, so the 

transition to working part-time at 

MAP came naturally. In my previous job I successfully wrote 

several grants, but I’m still learning what it takes to successfully 

write grants on a steady basis for a vital and growing ministry.  

Part of my job is to engage foundations about grants, but I also 

have been enlisted by Joe Keim, MAP’s executive director, to 

engage the public and supporters of MAP to do tours of the MAP 

campus to inform the public and supporters of what really occurs 

on a regular basis at MAP.  

We are excited to announce “A Day in the Life of Mission to 

Amish People” (see the front side of this newsletter). If you or 

your group want to learn more about MAP, you can contact me 

about taking a couple-hour tour of our campus, meeting our staff, 

and finding out some of the exciting things we are doing.  

If you or your group is interested, please call me at 419-631-

7872, or email me at ayoder@mapministry.org. 

A New Girod! 

 

Register Early and Save! 

Register Online: AmishAwareness.com      

Dates:  October 4-5, 2019 

Phone: (419) 962-1515 

Location: Community Baptist Church, 5501 Peck Rd, Croswell, MI 

Experience Two Life-Changing Days  

Community Baptist Church will provide childcare for children ages 4–11. 

Help Us Promote the Conference: We would love to send you a promotional 

packet, consisting of posters, brochures, and bulletin inserts.   

Call (419) 962-1515 or email us at general@amishawareness.com 

Must  

Register! 


